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Report 
 
1. No meetings of the committee were held since the August Board meeting. 
 
2. Work has begun with the Waynesboro design teams 
 - Building 
 - Exhibits 
 - Visitor Services 
 - Green Energy, Classrooms, Lab 
 - Landscape Design 
 

These teams will continue to work to develop messaging for the needs of VMNH 
for the eventual A&E firm we will engage with during Detailed Design. 
 

3. Staff met virtually with the Department of Planning and Budget 1 November 2021. 
They ensure us we have done all we need at this point, and that delays are simply due 
to approvals and distribution of funds to accounts. Staff was informed that fund 
distribution will occur any time, and DPB articulated a roadmap that would lead us to 
movement to the Capital Pool, hopefully for funding to begin construction in 2023. 


